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Dear Parents, 
 
Green Schools 
The evaluation for our 4th Green Flag will take place on Friday, 25th March. Mrs O’ Loughlin 
and Ms. Jones’ Classes will be participating in a three week cycling programme to promote 
safe cycling. The first week, a theory session, will be on Friday, 25th March. We will be asking 
you to bring bikes and helmets to school on the following two Fridays, if you have them. 
Active Flag 
Our Active Flag is due for renewal this year. Over the next four weeks, we will be taking part 
in the “Run Around Ireland Challenge”. We will aim to walk/run the distance it would take to 
get to particular sites in Ireland such as Thomond Park and Doneraile Park. We will be 
keeping a track of our progress.  
St. Patrick’s Day 
The school will be closed this Thursday and Friday for St. Patrick’s Day and a Bank Holiday. 
Children may wear green on Wednesday if they wish. 
Exceptional Closure Day 
The school will be closed on Tuesday, 5th April for whole staff training with Yvonne Purcell 
for the NCSE. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and co-operation, 
 
Sarah Jones 

mailto:kilteelyns@outlook.com
http://www.kilteelyns.ie/

